
 POLICE COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

February 8, 2022 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Joe Cochran. 
 

Police Committee members present were Alderpersons Joe Cochran, Melody Stuart and Sue 
Burgess.  Also present were Chief Wade, Officer P.J. Zeitler and City Clerk Janet Waller. 
 
Absent was Mayor Page. 
 
Alderperson Burgess made a motion to approve the Police Committee Meeting minutes of 
January 11, 2022, seconded by Stuart.    
 
Under Old Business:    
 
Under New Business: 
 
The Adult Easter Egg Hunt will be held on April 9th on Oak Street between First and Second 
Street. 
 
The kids Easter Egg Hunt will be held on April 15th at dusk at the Middle School. 
 
The committee discussed there were 32 junk and abandoned vehicles in town.   The committee 
would like to send out a letter before the vehicles are tagged by the Police. 
 
Chairman Cochran thanked the officers for all they do. 
 
The committee discussed the off road vehicles. 
 
Chief Wade updated the committee on training. 
 
New tires will be needed in the near future for Officer Zeitler’s squad.  They will try to get a 
couple different quotes.    
 
The committee adjourned at 7:00 pm.    
 
Janet Waller 
City Clerk 


